
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Getting closer to Victorious Entrance into Cheon Il Sanctum in 
April 2025 
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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 
 
We are getting closer to the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung in 
April of 2025. True Mother is continuously inspiring and encouraging us to help her in making 
preparation for this historic event. Let us work together to make sure that we are participating and actively 
contributing in this. 
 
Please join me on Sunday, September 8th from 1:30 pm for an in person community engagement meeting 
at our Seattle Cheon Shim Won. I will send a separate email for the agenda. 
 
Also, Mr. Michael Faris will be sharing with us his experience with True Mother as he gives the Sunday 
Service message tomorrow, September 8th. So don't miss out to hear his sharing. 
 
Kodan will have a Bento Bazaar fundraising during lunch. Their menu are yakitori with yakisoba bento, 
katsudon and sushi for this Sunday. 
 
Let us keep praying for one another. May the love and healing energy from our Heavenly Parent be with 
each and everyone. 
 
Heavenly blessings! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 
 


